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Chris Steller

From: Kelly Smith <kelly.smith@gfwschools.org>
Sent: Wednesday, January 15, 2025 9:50 AM
To: Rep. Peggy Bennett; Rep. Sydney Jordan; sen.steve.cwodzinski@mnsenate.gov; 

sen.julia.coleman@mnsenate.gov; reports
Cc: deb.henton@mnasa.org; valeried@ewald.com
Subject: Mascot Progress Report (per M.S.121A.041)

This report is submitted per M.S.121A.041 passed during the 2024 Minnesota legislative session. The 
information required is taken from the statute followed by the school district’s response in parentheses.  

 1.      Confirmation that the district has removed the American Indian mascot, nickname, logo, letterhead, or 
team name from the district website. 

  

Complete 

  

Partially complete 

  

Incomplete 
  

2.      Confirmation that the board has approved a new mascot, nickname, logo, letterhead, or team name.  

  

Complete 

  

Partially complete 

  

Incomplete 
  

3.      A summary of the district's progress on removing the American Indian mascot, nickname, logo, letterhead, 
or team name from uniforms, equipment, signs, elements of facilities, and other district items.  

  

Complete 
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  

Partially complete 

  

Incomplete 
  

4.      A summary of resources necessary to comply with the prohibition and the district's plan to raise and 
allocate any necessary funds. 
 

Financial resources:  

  

Funding for new uniforms and all athletic/activity gear and equipment for every activity to 
replace old logo with new logo 

  

Funding to replace old logos with new logos in/on facilities throughout the school district, both 
indoors and outdoors 

  

Funding for communication with students, staff, families, and communities 

  

Funding for consultant to assist with developing a new mascot 

  

Funding for the creation of communication materials that replace the old logo with the new 
logo (i.e. stationary, banners, flags, etc...) 

 
Plan to raise money:  

 Seek support from booster clubs 
  

Seek support from community organizations 

  

Propose a capital levy to the community 

  
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Advocate for more funding at the legislature 

This is a transition year for the GFW School District as our district is currently constructing a new PreK-12 
grade facility that will open for the 25-26 school year. As we begin the 25-26 school year, nearly all of the 
transitions will be complete.  

This report is completed for the GFW School District, #2365 by Kelly D. Smith, Superintendent. My contact 
information is at the signature portion of this email. If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate 
to contact me.  
 
Kelly 
 
Kelly D. Smith, Ed. D. 
Superintendent 
GFW Public Schools 
323 E. 11th Street 
Gibbon, MN  55335 
(507) 207-2203 
 
*Outbound emails may inadvertently contain student records as a result of user error.  Please notify the sender in the case of error.  Further disclosure of student 
records is illegal.  Thank you. 


